
DON BOSCO SENIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL 

Nerul, Navi Mumbai 

 

 

08-07-2024 

 

Dear Parents,  

The NMMC has announced that schools in Navi Mumbai will remain 

closed tomorrow due to expected heavy rainfall. 

 

Students of Nursery to Grade XII will remain at home on 9.7.24.  

 

Stay safe.  

 

Regards, 

Kalyani Chaudhuri  

Principal 

Don Bosco Senior Secondary School, Nerul 


